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DESIGNATED DAYS FOR SCHOOL VISITS: 2022 ROYAL SHOW- 27 MAY TO 05

1.

JUNE 2022

The Royal Agricultural Society is hosting the Annual Royal Show as from 27 May to 05
June 2022.

All Principals of schools are requested to note the following information with regards to
the 2022 Royal Show:

2.1 The formal school groups will only receive the discounted rate on Wednesday, 01
and Thursday, 02 June 2022;

2.2 On these days (01 and 02 June 2022), all learners (in school uniform), will receive a
discounted rate of R45.00 per learner and one educator for every 20 learners will be
permitted entry free of charge. Additional educators will pay R75.00 each;

2.3 In the interest of safety; for every 9 learners under the age of 10, there must be at
least one educator / supervisor to accompany them. Access to the cattle arena and
the funfair will be denied if this minimal condition is not met.

2.4 All learners under the age of 12 must wear some form of arm or neck band which

incorporates their
School’s name, parent’s name, address and telephone number, which will be used to
assist the learners who get lost.
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TO 31 MAY 2020

All buses are requested to park in the designated area within the grounds of Townhill
Hospital. The grounds will be accessed via Townbush Road. Bus parking is free.

The Royal Show is South Africa’s largest commercial and agricultural exhibition
which is coupled with an entertainment component. A visit to the Royal show is
always stimulating and educational. In order for leaners to achieve maximum benefit
from the outing, it is suggested that Principals and Teachers set certain projects for
the day.

Should any school wish to make a payment in advance, Principals may send an email
to accounts@royalshow.co.za indicating the number of learners and educators that
will be visiting the Royal Show, a proforma invoice will be forwarded to the school
for payment. Proof of payment and a copy of the invoice will have to be handed to
gate control personnel at Townhill Hospital to gain entry into the Showgrounds.

It must be noted that no alcohol or any item deemed (at the sole discretion of the

Royal
Show Security) to be hazardous will be admitted into the grounds. This includes,
amongst others, knives, laser-lights, BB guns, sjamboks and firecrackers.

. The schools must still comply with the policy on Excursions while undertaking the trips
to the Royal Show Grounds and necessary approval must be sought from the Department.

. Measures are to be provided for security of all learners and teachers who will undertake

the trip.
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